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Greetings all you fair would be maideners! 
 

Don’t know what you all think, but this Spring 
has not been a great one for flying so far. We’ve 
had more than our fair share of windy and chilly 

days! Not to mention the rain. 

 

Speaking of which, this trend seems to be con-
tinuing this upcoming weekend, the weekend 

for our Annual Maiden Flight Day Picnic. 
 

  As such, we are going to push this event to 
the following weekend (May 14th).  

 

We’ll be firing up our new griddle and serving 
hamburgers, hot dogs and brats.  Hope to see 

you there! 
 

For those of you that didn’t join us for Field Day on 4/23/22. 

It was a great day as we accomplished a lot. Thank you to 

everyone that lent a hand. 
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